
United Nations Global Compact

His Excellency António Guterres
Secretary-General United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
United States of America
30 September 2023 

Dear Mr Secretary-General 

I would like to re-affirm Sappi’s commitment to the Ten Principles of the United Nations 
Global Compact (UNGC) and to the Communication on Progress process. 

Sappi has been a signatory to the UNCG since 2008 and we have been making steady 
progress in embedding the goals as set out in the Ten Principles into our everyday business 
activities across the group. In line with recommendations and at the request of the UNGC 
Secretariat, we integrate our communication on the UNGC principles into our sustainability 
reporting and corporate citizenship communication. 

In addition, in FY2022, we signed up to the Early Adopter Programme. Our 2023 group 
sustainability report sets out the manner in which we are doing so and also gives an 
overview of our progress in terms of the global Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) 
which came into effect at the beginning of 2016. 

In keeping with the overarching spirit of the UNGC and SDGs, our aim is to strengthen the 
enabling environment for doing business and building markets around the world, thereby 
addressing the universal need for sustainable development. 

Yours sincerely 

Steve Binnie 
Chief Executive Officer 
Sappi Limited

108 Houghton Estate 
Johannesburg, 2198 
SOUTH AFRICA 
Tel +27 (0)11 407 8111 
www.sappi.com
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